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Conference Attended: 23rd HSRPP (Health Services Research & Pharmacy Practice) 

Conference hosted by the University of Nottingham on April 10th and 11th 2017.  

 

The conference theme was ‘Drivers for change: Policy, practice and education’  

Attendance at this conference provided an opportunity to present my primary research, via 

a poster presentation (published in the IJPP), to obtain advice and feedback from my peers 

and to acquire skills to better my research practice.  

Guidance on the use of social media in research was of particular interest and will be of use 

in my future work. Finally, I was rewarded “Best Poster Presentation”. This will not only 

benefit my own academic development, but showcases the excellent research being 

conducted in this University. 

 


